
Notice  

Date- 27.11.2019 

Corrigendum No. 2 to Notification no. PL/HR/ESTB/APPR-2019(2) dated 

31.10.2019- Engagement of Apprentices in Pipelines Division 

Notice for -: Reopening of Apprentices Portal https://plis.indianoilpipelines.in for Post Code 

ERWB01 from 27.11.2019 till 11.12.2019 

It has come to our notice that due to a technical snag in the Online Apprentices Portal 

https://plis.indianoilpipelines.in, in the post code ERWB01 (Eastern Region West Bengal 

Technician Apprentices-Mechanical), candidates who wanted to apply for the said post, could 

not submit their applications online till the last date of receipt of applications which was 

22.11.2019, after which the portal was closed.  

 

Since not a single candidate could submit his/her application for the said post, the Apprentices 

Portal is being re-opened for this one Post Code ERWB01 (Eastern Region West Bengal 

Technician Apprentices-Mechanical) only, from 27.11.2019 till 11.12.2019 and only for this 

one post code, the Written Exam shall be conducted separately by Eastern Region Pipelines 

tentatively on 22.12.2019 instead of 08.12.2019. Remaining terms and conditions for the post 

code ERWB01as published in the detailed website Notification No. PL/HR/ESTB/APPR-

2019(2) dated 31.10.2019 shall remain unchanged. 

For all other post codes notified in the Website notification PL/HR/ESTB/APPR-2019(2) 

dated 31.10.2019, the original plan shall continue to be followed and their Written Exam shall 

be conducted as scheduled on 08.12.2019, for which the eligible candidates for Written exam can 

download their Admit card from the Apprentices Portal https://plis.indianoilpipelines.in from 

29.11.2019 till 08.12.2019 8:00 a.m.  
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